
 

 

We affirm our goals to represent all Staff at Auburn 
University; promote better understanding, 
cooperation, and communication amount all 
constituent groups and to endorse the mission and 
goals of Auburn University.  

Our Mission  

Thanksgiving Wed-Fri Nov 27-29, 2024 
Christmas* Wed    Dec 25, 2024 
New Year’s Wed    Jan 1, 2025 
 
* In addition to the above dates for Christmas 
Day and New Year’s Day, we will close campus on 
Fri, Dec 20, 2024, at 4:45pm and reopen on Mon, 
Jan 6, 2025, at 7:45am 

2024 Employee Holiday Schedule 
(Remaining)  

November 2024 

Payroll Changes Update 
An implementation date of Dec. 1, 2024, was originally 
selected for our campuses -- the same date as when 
planned FLSA changes occur. This date was selected due 
to the alignment of the pay period start dates in advance 
of the required deadline for the FLSA conversions.   
 
To give employees additional time to prepare for this 
transition, the new implementation date will be June 1, 
2025. University Human Resources will continue providing 
thorough communication, employee education, and 
numerous resources to support employees and campus 
units. This information will be shared on our project 
website.  
 
IMPORTANT: Employees affected by the upcoming 
changes in the FLSA minimum salary threshold will still 
have their positions redesignated from exempt to 
nonexempt and will convert to biweekly pay effective Dec. 
1, 2024.  
 
Inquiries regarding the payroll transition can be directed to 
mn2bw@auburn.edu.  
 

Announcements & Reminders 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.auburn.edu%2Fadministration%2Fhuman_resources%2Fflsa%2Findex.php&data=05%7C02%7Ctah0026%40auburn.edu%7C1bacf9d0f0c7456e315408dcbd5e19ce%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C638593459569178099%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N9goTCA9theNe7kwJsiaPFeonB0w5ClTlP7gWOl2HUk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.auburn.edu%2Fadministration%2Fhuman_resources%2Fpayroll%2Fmonthly-to-biweekly.php&data=05%7C02%7Ctah0026%40auburn.edu%7C1bacf9d0f0c7456e315408dcbd5e19ce%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C638593459569190426%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LOLyCSpb7PKKlgm6LzVKrt%2Bn9SJ%2B%2FAPWUj8bVZYiTFM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.auburn.edu%2Fadministration%2Fhuman_resources%2Fpayroll%2Fmonthly-to-biweekly.php&data=05%7C02%7Ctah0026%40auburn.edu%7C1bacf9d0f0c7456e315408dcbd5e19ce%7Cccb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C638593459569190426%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=LOLyCSpb7PKKlgm6LzVKrt%2Bn9SJ%2B%2FAPWUj8bVZYiTFM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:mn2bw@auburn.edu

